ST CHARLES’ Headteacher — Mrs L Nealings

CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

15 March 2023

Dear Parents

Year 2 SATs Parents’ Meeting — Tuesday 18 April

As you may be aware, the Year 2 children will complete tests in Maths, Reading and
Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar (SPaG) in the summer term. These are national
tests carried out across the country.

We will be holding a brief meeting about the Year 2 SATs on Tuesday 18 April at
3.20pm, in order to provide you with further information about what the SATs will
involve and how you can support your child at home. You will have an opportunity to
look at sample papers to give you an idea of what your child will be completing.

Please inform the office via email (office@stcharlesprimary.uk) to confirm attendance
no later than Friday 31 March.

If you are unable to attend, the Powerpoint will be available on the website.
Please let us know if you have any questions.
Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Miss Thomas & Mrs Mills
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